
Autumn	semester	2025	
• Do	not	forget	to	register	on	the	course	beforehand.	Contact	hist@hist.lu	if	you	don’t

succeed.
• The	introduction	is	obligatory,	contact	the	department	if	you	cannot	attend:

hist@hist.lu.se.
This	is	a	copy	of	the	welcoming	letter	sent	to	all	admitted	students:	

Welcome to the Department of History at Lund University! 
Congratulations	on	your	admission	–	we’re	delighted	that	you’ve	been	accepted	to	one	of	
our	courses!		

We	look	forward	to	supporting	you	throughout	your	studies	and	hope	you’ll	enjoy	your	
time	with	us.	

To	secure	your	place,	there	are	a	few	important	things	you	need	to	do:	

Register on time 
You	must	register	online	in	the	Student	Portal	no	later	than	the	date	stated	in	your	
admission	letter.	

See:	Introduction	Meetings	Autumn	2025	(https://www.hist.lu.se/en/education/interested-in-
studying-history/application-and-admission/introduction-meetings-autumn-2025/)		

If	you	are	unable	to	register	online,	you	must	contact	us	before	the	registration	deadline.	E-
mail	the	administrator:	hist@hist.lu.se

If	you	do	not	register	in	time,	your	place	may	be	offered	to	another	student.	

Mandatory introduction meeting 
You	are	required	to	attend	the	introduction	meeting.	Time	and	location	are	stated	in	your	
admission	letter.	See:	Introduction	Meetings	Autumn	2025	
(https://www.hist.lu.se/en/education/interested-in-studying-history/application-and-admission/
introduction-meetings-autumn-2025/)		

If	you	cannot	attend,	you	must	notify	us	in	advance.	E-mail	the	administrator:	
hist@hist.lu.se		

If	you	are	absent	without	notifying	us,	your	place	may	be	given	to	another	student.	

Find your course information 
You’ll	find	all	essential	course	information	on	the	course	webpage:	
Courses	by	Semester	–	Autumn	2025	(https://www.hist.lu.se/en/education/courses-by-
semester/historia/HT2025/)		
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There	you’ll	find:	
- Schedule
- Reading	lists
- Course	syllabus
- Library	resources
- Direct	link	to	Canvas

We	look	forward	to	meeting	you	and	wish	you	an	inspiring	and	rewarding	autumn	semester	
2025!	

Questions? 
Don’t	hesitate	to	get	in	touch	–	we’re	here	to	help!	
Administrator:	Emma	Wigh,	e-mail:	hist@hist.lu.se,	phone:	+46(0)46-222	79	60	
Academic	advisor:	Anna	Wallette,	e-mail:	studievagledare@hist.lu.se,	phone:	+46(0)46-222	
79	62		
Director	of	Studies:	Elisabeth	Geevers,	e-mail:	elisabeth.geevers@hist.lu.se	
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